
Hello, my name is Stephanie Ross. I live at lot 40. I lived here 3 years as a renter and 4 years as owner. I 
am currently a board member, and I am running for another 2-year term of office.  
 
My background includes managing an IT help desk for 10 years. I started a Helpdesk support group.I 
have received multiple commendations for my customer service. 
 
I have served on other HOA boards as secretary and president.  
 
I have served on the pet policy and smoking policy committees. I currently serve as assistant secretary.  
I believe our current board has accomplished a lot the past two years. There is more work that needs to 
be done.  
 
I feel I have the skills to serve another two years. I’m running on the basis that all owners have a voice 
and deserved to be heard as well as transparency. We worked on those issues, but more work needs to 
be done. I have learned a lot this past two years and feel I just got my feet wet this pass two years.  
 
I would like to continue being voice of owners in ORO. I’m asking for your vote, and I greatly appreciate 
it.  
 
Stephanie Ross 
Lot 40  




